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This week we have begun learning all about stars, we 

have discovered that stars have 5 points and that 

when some stars join together they make 

constellations in the sky. 

On the art table this week we have been exploring Van 

Gogh’s Starry Night, Brambles have enjoyed using a 

new medium of pastels to make 

 their own creations of the night sky. 

During carpet time we have been observing star 

projectors and using our relaxation book “The Wishing 

Star” to rest and talk about our big feelings. 

On Tuesday we went for a walk around the village 

looking for stars. We not only saw the closest star to 

us which is the sun but we also saw many stars on 

doors, trees and windows. 

 

Our number of the week: 5 

Our key words: Star, sky, night time, sun, 

telescope and constellation. 
 

 

Something Special 

 
The Round Table’s Santa sleigh is beginning to prepare 

for their visit to Brampton, Thursday 7th December 

(High Street start) and Monday 11th December (Belle 

Isle start). Would any Brambles parents be interested 

in volunteering as Santa’s helpers? 

Please let Brambles staff know if you are able to help 

on either of these evenings. 

 

Miss Emma, Miss Max, Miss Hayley, Miss Lorraine, 

Miss Treasure and Miss Vicki. 

 
 

 

 
 

 

This Week’s Learning 

 

 
 

Carpet Time  

Stories: Star in the jar by Sam Hay. Mr 

Wiggle and Mr Waggle by Pie Corbett 

 

Song: Practicing our songs for our winter 

concert 

 

Rhyme: Twinkle twinkle little star 

 

 

 

Please can you label all of your children’s hats and 

gloves. We have many items in our lost property 

box that we are sure someone is missing. 

 As it is getting increasingly colder and we do go 

out in all weathers please do dress your children 

appropriately. 

Thank you 

 

Monday 15th January 

Applications for a reception school place close. 

 

Wednesday 13th, Thursday 14th and Friday 15th 

December 

Brambles Winter Concert 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reminders 
 

Upcoming Events 


